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Hello Alysha,

My name is Kyla Scheidt. My husband Neal and | just moved to Burford in October. We have
heard about the current proposal for the high-density unit on Maple Ave. We would like to
express our concern and be of help in opposing this proposal by Lanca. As a younger couple
we intend on having kids in the near future and one of the main reasons we fell in love with
Burford is the small town charm. Having a new high-density unit being built just round the
corner will most certainly make that small town charm fade away quickly. We really enjoy how
quiet our street is and being located on_ means we will not be far from this
proposed unit. Which will mean an increase of cars and people on and around the streets, of
course increasing the noise (one of the exact reasons we moved in the first place from our
previous house). We also love being self sufficient on our well water and septic tank. Another
reason we are opposed to this high-density unit as this will most certainly make some impact
on the surrounding houses water systems as this way of living was not designed for such a big
amount of people. Some suggestions being heard about the proposal of a Cul de sac built with
7-8 single family homes would be a more appropriate solution in keeping with the values of
this small quaint town. Anything more we can do to help let us know,

Thanks, and sincerely hoping we won't need to consider moving again in the future,

Kyla Scheidt




